Nov 21, 2022

Brief version: This afternoon's in-person meeting is cancelled; if you are going to participate in fundraising for the trip costs, please still log in to the google meet at 5 pm to discuss fundraising.  

Detailed version:

Over the weekend, five more travellers joined our trip and we now have our goal of at least 35 students between the two schools (15 spots still available).

Therefore, I do not see a need for an in-person meeting today because the goal number was the main topic.

If you do not wish to participate in fundraising and will just pay the trip as is, the rest of this e-mail does not pertain to you.

However, for families who wish to participate in fundraising, we will still hop on the google meet link at 5 pm tonight (see email below or Namao's school calendar) and we will do the following:

-discuss targets for wreath/poinsettia sales (some students have sold $1000 worth, and others have an order or two -- how will we organize this?).
-choose a parent who will take over the fundraising as the main contact for the remainder of the year, including organizing bottle pick up from the school, which we have already started last week, and any shifts for wreath delivery/pick up on Dec. 8th.  I will remain as the school liaison. The main contact does not mean you organize everything; it just means you are the go-to person from now on.
-organize future fundraisers and decide how profits are allocated (each student responsible for fundraising a certain amount, etc).

If you wish to be the lead in the fundraising group, please let me know and/or let us know at our google meet.  

If you have questions or I've forgotten something, please e-mail me or we can address it at the google meet at 5 pm.

